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Ref. 2020.087.ITF
Lublin, Poland — 4™ May 2020

To: ITF Members

Subject: Decision to postpone the World Cup 2020 and cancel ITF Events in July and
August
Dear Members,

this is to inform that by the decision of the Board of Directors of the International Taekwon-Do
Federation dated 3™ May 2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the situation it caused
worldwide,

below mentioned events that should be held in July and August are cancelled:

1) International Instructor Course — 2020.07.10—12 — Newcastle, England

2) International Umpire/ Kids/ Adapted Course - 2020.07.31-08.02 — Guatemala, Guatemala
3) International Harmony/Kids/Adapted Course — 2020.08.21-23 — Buenos Aires, Argentina
4) International Umpire Curse — 2020.07.23-25 — La Nucia, Spain

Additionally, the ITF Board has decided to postpone the following events:
1) 8" ITF Taekwon-Do World Cup — 5% to 11 October 2020 in Koper, Slovenia.
2) Ethiopia Events - 25-26™ July 2020 in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia

More information on this subject will follow soon.

In my capacity as the Secretary General, with the authorization to confirm the above, I sign this
certificate on May 4™, 2020.

Should you have any questions I am at your disposal

Yours sincerely,
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Tadgusz Lobod !
Sectgitary General \ D )
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